
June 2023

  Welcome to Pickleball Season!

Intercounty League

Wasaga vs Barrie - FULL

Barrie Courts

July 22, 2023

Intermediate Team Tournament

Wasaga Courts

July 29th/30th

FULL

9 am -2 pm

Ice Cream Social

Wasaga Courts

July 29th/ 30th

All members welcome

Please RSVP when asked

12 pm - 2 pm

WBPC Male & Female Ladder 

Awards

Wasaga Courts

July 29th/ 30th

All ladder players welcome

12 pm

Intercounty League

Wasaga vs Georgian Triangle

FULL

Collingwood Courts

August 12, 2023

Upcoming Events

NEWSLETTER FOUR, 2023

Club Updates

As expected, our club has continued to grow and we are 
currently at 297 members! This is very exciting, and we 
look forward to celebrating our 300th member this 
summer.  

This many members puts a lot of pressure on the courts.  
Don’t forget that you can play at Oakview Woods 
whenever you want.  The Town did ask us to take it off of 
Playtime Scheduler, so feel free to just show up there and 
play whenever you want - sharing the courts like we do at 
the Arena courts.  

We are in full fundraising mode again and have a few 
fundraisers to fund our dream of a major capital expense.  
Please support WBPC by purchasing raffle tickets for our 
“Love Where We Live and Play” raffle.  We have some 
amazing prizes from local businesses that will allow you 
to explore some of the amazing things to do in Wasaga 
Beach.  Tickets are available in person at the courts, 
through e-transfer wasagapc@gmail.com,  and on the 
day of the Ice Cream Social.  

We are also still selling WBPC clothing.  The website is 
open all the time, and you can order whenever you like.  
For those who have already received their gear, please 
wear it out to the courts so that others can see how good 
they can look in the same styles! If you haven’t ordered 
anything, yet what’s wrong with you?!?!
https://theuniformfactory.ca/collections/wasaga-pickleball

mailto:wasagapc@gmail.com
https://theuniformfactory.ca/collections/wasaga-pickleball




June 2023

  Welcome to Pickleball Season!

WBPC Summer Rec Tournament

2.5 - 3.0 level

Wasaga Courts

August 18, 2023

Rain date August 20, 2023

Details to be released soon

Limited spots available

Intercounty League

Wasaga vs Georgian Triangle 

One spot open

Wasaga Courts

August 19, 2023

Rain date August 20, 2023

TPA Clinic

August 19, 2023

2:00 pm - 5:00 pm

Register through TPA website

Wasaga Cup

August 24 - 27, 2023

Register through Town of Wasaga

Various events for all levels

$35/event

Upcoming Events

NEWSLETTER FOUR, 2023

Club Reminders

For those of you who are lucky enough to know where 
the secret key is hidden to unlock our treasure boxes 
at the courts, please ensure the key is put back after 
you are done with it.  Also, if you are having to 
contend with the weather, and need to clean the 
courts before your play, ensure that the cleaning 
equipment is put away once you are done with it.  
Many of us are parents who have already done our 
fair share of cleaning up after others.  Please ensure 
you put things back and lock the boxes so that the 
club does not lose our precious treasures.  

Club Announcements

We are excited to announce that there will be one 
final Rec Tournament on August 18th, rain date of 
August 20th.  Details and registration will be released 
in the next few weeks.  Cost  will be $10/player (e 
transfer preferred) and is aimed at our many players 
who play at the rec level.  We expect this tournament 
to sell out within 24 hours, so please watch your email 
inboxes to ensure you do not miss out!

Finally, please mark July 29th/30th in your calendars! 
Not only can you watch amazing pickleball, but you 
can get free ice cream, win a prize or two, and 
socialize with your friends! Please ensure you RSVP 
when the form is sent out in the next week.  
 





May 2023

NEWSLETTER FOUR, 2023

INTERCOUNTY LEAGUE

WBPC hosted the Midland Pickleball Club on June 22 for 

our second Intercounty League Tournament.  Although 

most people wanted to cancel because of the rain, one 

fearless/stubborn  leader decided to persevere and 

hope for the best - despite naysayers and sketchy 

weather.  In the end, a team of hardworking, extremely 

good looking , okayish pickleballers AND volunteers 

were able to dry the courts using leaf blowers, brooms, 

rugs, towels, moving blankets and one measly 

squeegee… and the tournament went on as planned! 

As we were all exhausted from drying the courts, we 

decided to be nice and let Midland destroy our team 

during the tournament - it was the polite, Canadian 

thing to do.  We look forward to visiting Midland on July 

15th and hopefully redeeming ourselves.  

#livingonaprayer



Courtside
May 2023

Wasaga Gear is Here!

Our custom Wasaga Beach Pickleball Club clothing collection for the 2023 season is 

here!  

Are you tired of being the "unpickled" pickleball player? Well, fret no more! 

Introducing the latest fashion sensation that's sweeping the courts faster than a 

rogue pickleball on steroids: Wasaga Beach Pickleball Club clothing! These stylish 

threads will have you serving up style points while volleying those dinks like a 

seasoned pro. Not only will you become the talk of the town, but you'll also gain the 

power to instantly pickle-fy any opponent with your stylish ensemble. So, why settle 

for ordinary attire when you can pickle up your game and pickle up your style with 

Wasaga Beach Pickleball Club clothing? It's time to dill-light your opponents and 

serve up some fashion-forward fun!

To order and pay for this life changing gear, click on this link: 

https://theuniformfactory.ca/collections/wasaga-pickleball 

 You can choose to have it delivered to your house for a minimal fee, or you can 

choose to pick it up at their warehouse in Collingwood  Once your order is ready, 

they will email you with further instructions.  

Let's take pickleball fashion to the next level!

This store NEVER CLOSES!  So, order one piece to try it out, 
and then order more!  The store is always active!

 

 

J

NEWSLETTER FOUR 2023

https://theuniformfactory.ca/collections/wasaga-pickleball
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  Welcome to Pickleball Season!

NEWSLETTER FOUR, 2023

The Social Side
The ladies social play  on Mondays from 11:30 am - 1:00 
pm has been a big hit! Thanks to Nancy Carlucci who has 
spearheaded this new playing time. 

Nancy,  pickleball enthusiast, knows how to spice up her 
game with a touch of creativity. Instead of the usual 
random partner selection, she organizes her pickleball 
play with the help of a deck of cards, a bell, and a timer. 
Each player draws a card, and the suits determine the 
teams (hearts and diamonds versus clubs and spades). To 
keep things exciting, Nancy uses a bell to signal the start 
and end of each round, bringing a unique touch to the 
game. And just when you think it couldn't get any more 
interesting, she sets a timer to ensure fair rotations. They 
say Nancy's bell is so effective that even the sound of it 
makes the players drool, just like Pavlov's famous 
experiment with his dogs!

Currently, there are 65 ladies on our Playtime Scheduler 
invite list, with around 20 - 25 members who show up 
regularly to socialize, have fun, and play pickleball. All 
levels are welcome!  If you would like to be added, send 
an email to wasagapc@gmail.com





 IT FEELS GOOD TO WIN!

NEWSLETTER TWO, 2023

Sylvain Terzolo gave Dorothy 
Crump a taste of her own 
medicine and got an ATP 
during social play. 

After Dennis Campbell heard 
that he could potentially win a 
pizza, he gave his new knee a 
beating, and persevered in 
order to get an ATP at 
Intermediate Play. 

Matt Bishop, who has 
had the best coaching in 
Wasaga Beach, was able 
to achieve a Golden 
Pickle - being the sole 
server in a game and 
winning 11-0! Ask him 
who his favourite coach 
is!

Marco Stocchero tried really hard to 
impress his son, Kevin, at Rec Play 
one evening and was able to get an 
ATP! We’re still not sure if Kevin 
thinks your cool tho.  

Dennis Campbell continues to 
wow anyone he plays against  
with his continual ATP’s.  
Rumour has it that his new 
knees are robotic and 
controlled by AI.  The pizza is 
yours!
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  Welcome to Pickleball Season!

NEWSLETTER FOUR, 2023

Court Etiquette Reminders

Pickleball is fun, but situations do come up in our beloved game 
that can cause frustration, annoyance and even anger. Poor 
sportsmanship can ruin a great day on the courts. You don’t want to 
inadvertently become “that person” no one wants to play with.

Here are some common scenarios and tips for dealing with them in 

social play:

“Out!”: A familiar call in pickleball that can cause so much 

frustration.  The old adage is: “When in doubt, call it in.”  Not out.  

In social play, you can always play the point over, but it seems lately 

that social play has gotten very competitive.  Remember, lines are 

in.

Lobbing into the sun versus your opponent in social play:  Do not do 

this.  You can solve the problem by switching sides at six points.  

Partner response to a player error:  If your partner makes a mistake, 

remember, they already feel bad.  Do not roll your eyes, shrug, 

make any exaggerated physical gestures.  The best response would 

be to say, “next time,” or “almost,” and when in doubt, just go over 

and bump your partner’s paddle.

The bottom line: Everyone who plays with you should look forward 

to it, feel good, have fun, and be able to win or lose graciously.  

Compliment your partner, but do not forget to compliment the 

other team on a great shot, or a great rally, no matter who won the 

point.

Barsaleau, Mary. “Pickleball Points: Sportsmanship and court etiquette — don't be a jerk.” The Desert Sun, 28 October 

2021, 

https://www.desertsun.com/story/sports/2021/10/28/pickleball-points-sportsmanship-and-court-etiquette-do

nt-jerk/6180371001/. Accessed 8 July 2023.

 





If you really feel like you have been wronged because maybe your 
opponent eyes don’t work properly, your paddle has a dead spot, you 
don’t know where the kitchen line is, the sun is in your eyes, etc.. please 
feel free to vent your frustrations and fill in the following report.  
Someone from the Executive will respond!













Company newsletters are essential in building relationships with your 

employees, customers, or even prospective clients. Engaging and 

professionally-made company newsletters have the power to inspire 

loyalty and repeat business. Get in touch with the people who matter to 

your business by making company newsletters one of your priorities. 

Make your newsletter a beautiful representation of your company by 

inserting your logo, infusing it with your brand colors, and including 

official images from your files! Do you want to show the fun side of your 

company for a change? Or do you want to use your company newsletter 

for advertising your new products or services to new and existing leads? 

The options are endless! 

A YEAR IN REVIEW:

OUR WINS AND MILESTONES
By Kian Graham

Company newsletters are essential in building 

relationships with your employees, customers, or 

even prospective clients. Engaging and 

professionally-made company newsletters have the 

power to inspire loyalty and repeat business. Get in 

touch with the people who matter to your business 

by making company newsletters one of your 

priorities. 

Make your newsletter a beautiful representation of 

your company by inserting your logo, infusing it with 

your brand colors, and including official images from 

your files. Do you want to send out newsletters for 

Halloween or Christmas?

A Message from the Executive Director

When sending out a company newsletter, keep in mind these 

three things. First, send out your newsletter regularly. Stick to 

your promise if it’s going to be weekly, monthly or quarterly. 

The second is to have a proper layout. Make your newsletter 

attractive and easy to read. Lastly, ensure the quality of the 

content and images you will share.

When sending out a company newsletter, keep in mind these 

three things. First, send out your newsletter regularly. Stick to 

your promise if it’s going to be weekly, monthly or quarterly. 

The second is to have a proper layout. Make your newsletter 

attractive and easy to read. Lastly, ensure the quality of the 

content and images you will share.
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Have a question? A volunteer will get back to you. 

Email us at wasagapc@gmail.com

Our Facebook group is updated regularly by our 
volunteers
https://www.facebook.com/groups/wasagabeach
pickleball

https://www.facebook.com/groups/wasagabeachpickleball
https://www.facebook.com/groups/wasagabeachpickleball

